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In-person Congregational Worship Service up to 100 persons starts today due to the

recent increase in local cases and the tightening of safe management measures by the

authorities from 8 May 2021. Registration will be required for those who intend to attend

the Sunday worship in-person - please go to ppcoc.org to submit the form.

Alternatively, you may join us in worship by going to www.ppcoc.org and clicking on ”Live

Streams” under the Resources tab. You can also click on the Donate tab to find out how to

make bank transfers to the church for REBUILDING PLEDGES and offerings.

Family rituals are pertinent in strengthening the wellbeing of the children in

your family. This Sunday as we celebrate Mother’s Day, let us examine why

family rituals are important and how they serve as support at the Christian

family table. To quote Tony Campolo’s response to parents:

"There are so few things that can be controlled in a child's life these days that

parents who neglect the use of rituals have neglected one of the few available

instruments for building emotional security and loyalty to family values. When

parents ask me how they can help their children overcome their insecurities….

When they ask me how? (I will say that) they can get their children to embrace

the right kind of behavior patterns…. When parents ask how they can give

their children good feelings about themselves, I say, 'Ritual!'"

So, mums and dads, “What is the ritual in your family?”

EVENTS

12 May (Wed)

7.30 pm Online  

Wednesday Bible 

Class

Set Your Hope on His 

Grace

1 Peter 1:13-19

- Seah Siow Hwee

16 May (Sun)

8 am Online Sunday Bible 

Class

God is the Answer

Job 40:3 – 42:6

- Irvin Wan

11 am Live Stream Worship 

Wise Moms Can Teach the 

Next Generation

- Jason Mok

Gladiolus Place Devotions

7.30 pm every 2nd & 4th Mon
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Family News, Concerns &Prayers

a

SUNDAY GIVING

FACTS FIGURES

2 May

GF - $11,181.20

Bible Classes - 88

Worship Attendance - 156

Elders 

Simon Goh  

Peter Lim

LimSwee Aun  
Terry Wan

Deacons  
Dennis Law  
LimKokHin  
Vincent Lim

Pledge &  Building 

Fund  Committee  

Peter Lim

Jim Kawi
Grace Mariaraja

Prayer Request / Feedback 

on Church Matters

http://bit.ly/35FTEyp

Ministers

Patrick Ong 82005250  

email:patrickong@ppcoc.org

Beng Chuan 96393008  

email:tanbengchuan@ppcoc.org

Donate via PayNow (QRCode)

9 May 2021

Filipinos and Friends Fellowship (FFF) returned to in-

person bible class last Sunday 2 May, following the

example of GEMS Club on 4 April. There were a total of

13 in-person and 6 virtual attendees. Many of them

missed the in-person class interaction for more than a

year and were very thankful to be back at the church

premises learning the word of God. All in-person

attendees in May will receive a "welcome back" gift

pack.

We rejoice over the baptisms of Bro.

Santhosh Kumar and Sis. Ramya Morampudi

on 1 May (Sat) at the church premises. We

pray for their growth in the knowledge and

wisdom of God and for them to remain

steadfast in their faith in Christ Jesus.

COVID-19 Safe Management Measures - Update

Due to the recent increase in local cases and the tightening of safe management

measures by the authorities, the following will be implemented from 9 May 2021:

• In-person congregational worship will be limited to a maximum of 100 persons.

• Registration will be required for those who intend to attend the Sunday worship

- please go to ppcoc.org to submit the form. Submission is open from Monday

and closes on Friday 12.00 noon. Successful applicants will be informed by the

church staff by Saturday.

• TraceTogether app or Token are required for Safe Entry Check-in.

• Singing will not be allowed during the in-person worship.

• All Sunday Bible classes will be conducted online except Youth and Filipinos

Bible classes today.

Anaiyah Faith Jackson born on Wednesday 5 May at NUH

hospital. Congrats to the proud parent, Romaine & Sabrina

Jackson. Praise the Lord Almighty for the beautiful new baby

girl. “God has answered” and “God has shown favor!
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